
 
December 9, 2020 

 
President Donald J. Trump 
The White House 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20500 
 
 
Dear President Trump, 
 
Following widespread support from my House Republican colleagues, I am again requesting that 
you direct Attorney General Barr to appoint a Special Counsel to investigate irregularities in the 
2020 election.  
 
The American people deserve a definitive resolution to the uncertainty hovering over the outcome 
of our election, but legitimate questions of voter fraud remain unanswered. 

 
The Department of Justice has been asked on multiple occasions to launch an investigation into 
this matter, but inaction from the Department along with public comments made by the Attorney 
General indicate a lack of willingness to investigate the irregularities your campaign and other 
elected officials across the nation have alleged. 
 
The appointment of a Special Counsel would establish a team of investigators whose sole 
responsibility is to uncover the truth and provide the certainty America needs.  

 
We urge you to take swift and decisive action and direct Attorney General Barr to appoint a Special 
Counsel to restore the American people’s faith in our elections. 

 
 
 

Respectfully, 
 

 
Lance Gooden 

 
Paul A. Gosar, D.D.S 
 



 
Louie Gohmert 
 

 
Ted Budd 
 

 
Jody Hice  
 

 
W. Gregory Steube 

 
Jeff Duncan 
 

 
Randy Weber 
 

 
Rick W. Allen 
 
 

 
 

 
Thomas Massie 
 

 
Glenn Grothman 
 

 
Andy Harris, M.D. 
 

 
Steve King 
 

 
John Rutherford 

 
Adrian Smith 
 

 
Mo Brooks 

 
 

 
Ron Wright 
 



 
Brian Babin, D.D.S. 
 

 
David Rouzer 

 
Scott Perry 

 

 
Jack Bergman 

 
 

 
Robert Aderholt 
 

 
Andy Biggs 
 

 
Alex Mooney 
 

 
Bob Gibbs 
 

 
Markwayne Mullin 
 

 
Ralph Norman 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


